
BERWICK TOWNSHIP 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS  

WORKSHOP 
OCTOBER 17, 2023 

 

CALL TO ORDER AND PLEDGE TO THE FLAG – The Berwick Township Board of Supervisors 

held a Workshop on October 17, 2023 at 8:30 a.m. at the Township Building, 85 Municipal Road, 

Hanover, PA to discuss the Fall Fest, and any other business which may come before the Board. 

Present were Supervisors Pete Socks, Tom Danner, Barry Cockley, Earle Black, Scott Kennedy, 

Roadmaster Bill Scott, Secretary Jean Hawbaker.  
 

PUBLIC COMMENT (AGENDA ITEMS) – None. 

 

BUSINESS 
 

1) Fall Fest Discussion 
 

• It was noted there may be possible showers on Saturday, October 21st. Precautions will 

be taken if the ground is too wet. 
 

• Trunk-or-treat has committed to 30 cars. Will reroute if need be due to wet ground. 
 

• Fire police will have 4 bodies to help with traffic. 
 

• Bill Scott and other employees will help with parking. 
 

• The gate will be closed until the start of the event. 
 

• A potential Arts & Crafts vendor may be attending. 
 

2) Discuss Green Springs Road Lot 32 
 
Tom Danner made a motion to authorize LGI Homes to install a French drain on the east side of the 

property on Green Springs Road, Lot 32, with downspouts draining into this drain, seconded by 

Barry Cockley. Roll Call: Black – yes, Cockley – yes, Socks – yes, Danner – yes, Kennedy – 
yes. Motion carried. 
 
Barry Cockley made a motion to adjourn at 9:10 a.m., seconded by Scott Kennedy. Motion carried. 

 

 

     

 Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

       Jean A. Hawbaker 

       Secretary/Treasurer 

       BERWICK TOWNSHIP 
       BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 


